
AA CONTACT INFORMATION 

   Bill  973-876-1365 

   Fran  973-784-3521 

AXIS YOUTH GROUP  

   Rose Abbey   973-584-1101 

ALTAR SERVERS      

   Fr. Daniel Murphy   973-584-1101 

BIBLE STUDY 

  Suzanne Johnson    973-361-1028 

BODY, MIND AND SOUL 

   Shirley Kraft  973-252-7393 

BUILDING & SITES 

   Tom & Donna Weber  973-366-2809 

CHURCH ENVIRONMENT  

   Celeste DiGisco  973-970-9653 

CORNERSTONE –Men’s/Women’s                                     

   John Bruno                                                                 973-620-1642 

   Pat Manno     973-953-0645 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  

   Tom & Peggy Ann Meola  862-432-9436 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS    

   Andy & Doreen Guzo  973-451-0814 

EVANGELIZATION  

   Janeen Sharp  973-219-1346 

FAITH FORMATION ADVISORY CHAIR  

   Bill Kersten   973-539-3060 

FAITH SHARING 

   Ro Peach  973-584-1041 

FINANCE COUNCIL  

   Tom Dowis  973-927-8554 

FOOD PANTRY 

   Jeff Mantell  201-274-3925 

FUND RAISING 

    Major: Bob Sciarello  973-584-3983 

    Other: Winifred Swiss  973-584-9499 

FUNERAL  

    Chris & John Groh                                                     973-328-3203 

GREETERS  

   Darcy & Michael Ronchi                   973-328-4573  

INTERFAITH FURNISHINGS 

   Mary Jo Welch  973-361-1666  

LECTORS      

     Ro Peach  973-584-1041 

 LITURGY 

   Fr. Dan  973-584-1101 

MAINTENANCE  

   Jeff Mantell  201-274-3925 

MARRIAGE PREPARATION 

   Sandie & Ed Keegan  973-927-1146 

MEALS ON WHEELS 

   Gene Cottrell  973- 584-0758 

MUSIC  

   Kathy Burke  973-610-5654 

   Tom Carle  973-349-7339 

OUTDOOR ENVIRONMENT  

   Tom & Peggy Ann Meola  973-895-4437 

PARISH TEAM LEADERSHIP   

   Kathy Dowis  973- 927-8554 

 PRAYER CHAIN    

   Susan Matos  973-989-0157 

PRAYER SHAWL  

   Chris Groh  973-328-3203 

PREGNANCY CRISIS HOTLINE  973-538-0967 

RCIA 

   Ed & Sandie Keegan  973-927-1146 

SAMARITANS 

   Jeff Mantell  201-274-3925 

SCOUTS 

   Jeff Mantell (Boy Scouts)  201-274-3925 

   Lance Laing (Cub Scouts)  206-949-4900  

TECHNOLOGY & COMMUNICATIONS   

   Janeen Sharp  973-219-1346 

USHERS 

   Joe Venezia  973-895-4669 

WOMEN OF FAITH 
 
   Moira A. Dziomba    973-584-3788 
 
 

Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday: Hb 1:2-3, 2:2-4; 2 Tm 1:6-8, 13-14; Lk 17:5-10 

Monday: Gal 1:6-12; Lk 10:25-37 

Tuesday: Gal 1:13-24; Lk 10:38-42 

Wednesday: Gal 2:1-2, 7-14; Lk 11:1-4 

Thursday: Gal 3:1-5; Lk 11:5-13 

First Friday: Gal 3:7-14; Lk 11:15-26 

Saturday: Gal 3:22-29; Lk 11:27-28 

Sunday: 2 Kgs 5:14-17; 2 Tm 2:8-13; Lk 17:11-19 

EVENTS FOR THE WEEK  
 

SUN.  Oct. 2...Bridges Run.  

MON.  Oct. 3…AA Mtg, Altar Server Training 6-7PM, 

Welcome Mtg 7:30PM.  

TUES. Oct. 4…Play & Pray 10AM, Rosary 7PM, Boy 

Scouts 6:30PM, AXIS 7:30PM.  

WED.  Oct. 5...AA Mtg 9:30AM.  

THUR. Oct. 6…AA Mtg 9:30AM, All Choirs.   

FRI. Oct. 7…AA Mtg 9:30AM, Healthy Bones 10:30AM.  

SAT.  Oct. 8… Bible Study 9:30AM.  

SUN.  Oct. 9... Family Liturgy 10AM 

PARISH MINISTRIES & CONTACT 

tel:973-349-7339


PASTORAL CARE 

Kindly remember in your prayers the sick of our parish. 
May they experience the healing power of our gracious 
God:  Matthew Augustine, Filomena Bocchino, Chris 
Groh, Bridget Hochstuhl, Jim Klucharits, James 
Latham, and Dan Plaza.  

 PARISHPAY ONLINE GIVING 

A Secure and Convenient way to make offertory 
contributions to St. Matthews from the comfort of your 
home or any place with internet access. ParishPay 
allows you to make donations anytime (one time, 
weekly, monthly or annually) based on your personal 
schedule and family budget. No need to hassle with 
checks or cash.  

ParishPay offers multiple methods to make donations: 
credit card, debit card or eCheck. ParishPay enables 
donations to second and special collections too. 
ParishPay offers the ability to review your monthly 
donations, change your account preferences and 
donation amounts at any time, and will email an annual 
tax statement detailing your donations. It is easy to sign 
up. Simply visit ParishPay.com or contract the parish 
office.  

MONDAY, October 3  

8:00AM  Ed Kupets 

TUESDAY, October 4  

8:00AM  Joseph Berenguer 

WEDNESDAY,  October 5  

8:00AM  Henry Oswald 

THURSDAY, October 6  

8:00AM  Evelyn D’Amore 

SATURDAY,  October 8  

5:00PM Olga Cano 

SUNDAY, October 9  

8:00AM  Jerry Sullivan  

10:00 AM Carmine Errico Sr.  

12:00PM Carlos Dell Valle  

MASSES FOR THE WEEK  

RCIA—  To Learn More, Join Us! 
If currently you have not completed the Sacraments of Initiation 
(Baptism or Eucharist or Confirmation) here’s your 
opportunity!  The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) 
prepares individuals for receipt of one or more sacraments: 
Baptism, Confirmation and/or Eucharist. 

If you want to learn more about the RCIA process, which will 
begin in late September, please call Deacon Ed Keegan at 973-
927-1146 or email deacon.ed@stmatthewsrandolph.org  or 
contact Fr. Dan at 973.584.1101.  If you just want to talk to 
someone about your situation or that of a person you know who 
may be interested, please feel free to call us.  

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 
27th Sunday in Ordinary Time—“For God did not give us a 
spirit of cowardice but rather of power and love and self-
control.”  2 Timothy 1:7 

Many of us compartmentalize our Faith, we bring it out only 
when we attend Mass or when we attend a parish 
event.  Being a good steward requires discipline and striving to 
put God first in everything, all the time.  The next time you are 
at a neighborhood party, at work or out shopping, would your 
actions signal to others that you are a good and faithful servant 
of our Lord? 

  July # August # 

Envelopes & Loose Cash $17,843 101 $14,324 102 

ParishPay $18,213 143 $17,301 138 

Total $36,056   $31.625   

(July has 5 weekends; envelope count is an average 

for the month) 

 

 Special Collections     August   

Missionary Coop    $2,434   

Building & Maintenance     $1,832   
     

In a Christian sense, a steward is the manager of the affairs of 

God on earth. Everything we have, time, talent and treasures are 

given to us by God. Our offering (weekly contributions) is a 

symbolic act. Our money makes it possible for the Church to pay 

its bills and carry out its mission in Christôs name.  Thank you for 

your generosity. 

2016 BISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL 

Be Rich In Good WorksðOur Catholic Charities agencies, the largest recipient of funds from the Bishop’s Annual Appeal, serve tens of 

thousands of people each year, from seniors and disabled adults to those with addictions and in need of counseling. In fact, a record 

number of people have been seeking the services of Catholic Charities over the years. Please be as generous as you are able to the 

2016 Bishop’s Annual Appeal so we can continue to serve those in desperate situations. For your convenience, you can make an online 

gift or pledge at www.2016appeal.org.  

FURNITURE NEEDS—Interfaith Furnishings is in great 

need of kitchen tables with chairs & sofas.  Please look over 

items that you may be ready to replace or eliminate in your 

home.  We do take many other pieces of furniture but right now 

this is our biggest need.  Go  interfaithfurnishings.org & put in 

items you may be ready to discard. Our many needy families 

would be most grateful.  Our next pickup is October 15. 

mailto:deacon.ed@stmatthewsrandolph.org
http://interfaithfurnishings.org/


 

COPING WITH THE THANKSGIVING & 
CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY SEASON  
FOR THE NEWLY BEREAVED 

Saturday November 5, 9:30–11:30AM-St. Matthew’s Library. 
Holidays may be some of the hardest days to face when we 
are grieving because they are times of tradition, ritual and 
memories. Often when  we have experienced a loss of a loved 
one all of the ‘firsts’…first Thanksgiving….first 
Christmas….first anniversary are sources of great sadness, 
anxiety and loneliness as we may let go of some traditions 
and begin new ones that continue to honor the cherished 
place our loved one has in our lives and in our families. 
 
Please consider joining us for a morning of reflection and of 
sharing ideas of how we can help each other through the 
coming season. Our time together will be facilitated by Angela 
Calogero, spiritual director and former hospice bereavement 
counselor.  RSVP by 10/29 directly to Angela 
at  973.879.3918  or seashells1951@gmail.com  with “Holiday 
Group” in the subject line.  

A NEW GROUP 
STARTING  AT  

ST. MATTHEWS! 
St. Matthew’s Play & Pray Group is a 
newly formed ministry for mothers and 
their young children (0-5 years) in our 

parish who are committed to family, motherhood and service 
to our community.  This Ministry aims to support and affirm 
mothers and introduce key principles of the Catholic faith to 
the youngest members of our parish. 
 
St. Matthew’s Play & Pray Group provides an opportunity for 
mothers to come together to share the joys and challenges 
of motherhood and incorporate a faith based play date for 
our little ones. 
 
Two meetings will be held each month; the 1st Tuesday of 
the month at 10:00 a.m. and one on a varying Saturday to 
be announced on a month to month basis.  Our gatherings 
will focus on fun faith filled experiences using songs, stories, 
crafts and service projects. 
 
Please join us for our first gathering on Tuesday, October 
4th from 10:00 -11:00 a.m. in Heritage Hall.  We also plan to 
meet on Saturday, October 15th at 10:00 a.m. which will 
also provide an opportunity for working mothers to 
participate in this Ministry with their children. For more 
information or to RSVP please  
E-mail Lauren DeRiggi (lombardo.lauren@gmail.com) or 
Kelly Meola (kellylmeola@gmail.com) and include your 
name and the names and ages of your children who will 
attend. 

 

A MESSAGE FROM ROSE ABBEY  
 
Dear fellow parishioners, 
 
I am writing today to thank you for giving me the 
opportunity to lead our wonderful youth over the past five 
months. When Fr. Dan called me and asked if I would try 
and fill the shoes of our beloved Fr. Kamil in taking over 
Axis activities and joining St. Matt's Youth Ministry, it was a 
chance for me to reach out to our high school students, as 
well as reflect on my own faith. Besides the spiritual 
benefits, it also provided me another part time job which 
benefited my family in other ways.  The balance between 
working two part time jobs and raising three children as a 
single parent seemed a "do-able" challenge, and it was! 
Over the summer, the Axis Youth Council was able to meet 
several times--planning events such as Sunday Teen 
masses, our Randolph Lake Picnic, and our successful Car 
Wash to benefit Haiti.  I was able to meet these challenges 
with the support of all of you at St. Matthew's, as well as 
my wonderful parents and family members who stepped in 
to watch my boys for me. (I have even been so blessed as 
to have the help of a family at the 8am mass whose teen 
regularly watches my kids in the nursery so that I can sing 
in the choir without interruption!) 
 
Rewind back to May: my identical twin sister is an art 
teacher. She tells me that a job opening has come up in 
her district to teach art (which is also what I went to school 
for.) I applied for the job back in May, but never heard 
anything. In the middle of July, I got a phone call asking me 
to come in the very next day for an interview. Two weeks 
after that first interview, I did a demo lesson and was 
offered my dream job as an elementary school art teacher, 
working in a team with my best friend and twin sister.  
I love everything about teaching, and I am so grateful to 
have gotten a job in this field after nearly 8 years of 
searching for that perfect post.  
 
The only "fly in the ointment", for me, is leaving my position 
here at St. Matt's.  For the past four weeks, I have 
thoughtfully and prayerfully considered my options. After 
much discernment, I realized that I would be failing at both 
of my vocations should I continue to try to juggle both 
positions.  It is with regret that I have to step down from the 
leadership of St. Matt's Youth Ministry.  
Please know that I hold you all in my deepest regard, and 
will continue to pray for you as you continue to do 
wonderful things for our faith community and beyond.  
Thank you,   
Rose Abbey 

BUY YOUR TICKETS FOR  
The Harvest Dinner Dance   
October 22, 2016      7-11 PM 
A night of delicious food, fun, and 

entertainment   
Bring your own wine or beer! 

Ticket sales this weekend, Sept 24th & 
25th  

This is a very popular event and  seating is limited so 
buy your tickets early—tickets are $45 each 

Buy individual tickets of tables of 8  
Full payment is required upon registration 

Tickets are first come first served 

SUMMER 50/50 RAFFLE  
Thanks again to our persevering and faithful fundraising 
committee of St Matthew's in  conducting another faithful fund 
raiser for our parish community to help us support 
technological and capital improvements. Our thanks and 
appreciation go to our Chair Bob Scariello, along with Bob 
Bono, Karen Sammond, Trudy Dancsecs, Ann Mahoney, 
John and Marguerite McDonald, Leslie Doherty and Gary 
Sopko.  
 
11 lucky winners, the final sold ticket count came to 679 a 
little short from last year’s 795. We awarded $16,975 in prize 
money. 1st prize came to $5,092.50 and the 10 2nd prizes 
came to $1,188.25 each. After all expenses were paid St. 
Matthew’s profited about 14,500.00.   

tel:973.879.3918
mailto:seashells1951@gmail.com


WAYS TO USE THE PRAYER LABYRINTH  

1. Ask God a question upon entering and then listen for an answer. For example: Ask God what he wants to tell you 

and  listen for an answer.  

2. Pray for yourself on the way in, stop to experience God’s love in the center, and pray for others on the way out (or 

vice versa).  

3. Recite the Lord’s Prayer as you walk. (Instead, you may recite some familiar scripture. Repeat it  as you walk.)  

4. As you move toward the center of the labyrinth, focus on letting go of distractions or worries that keep you from 

God. In  the center, spend time reflecting on your relationship with God. Be aware of God’s presence. Then, as you 

leave spend time giving thanks and praising God for all that he has done.  

5. As you move toward the center of the labyrinth, focus on letting go of distractions or worries that keep you from 

God. In  the center, spend time reflecting on your relationship with God. Be aware of God’s presence. Then, you will 

sense  the need to move out into the world again. As you leave, walk with Jesus back into the 

places of ordinary life.  Adapted from Soul Shaper by Tony Jones 

AMERICAN RED CROSS BLOOD 
DRIVE  

SAVE THE DATE! 
St. Matthewõs Apostle Catholic Church 

Sunday, October 23, 2016 

9AM-2PM in Heritage Hall 
Go to St. Matthewõs website to sign 

up early! 
Www.stmatthewsrandolph.org 

FUN FRIDAY'S 
Mark your calendar to join a group of men and women 
participating in a program (non-aerobic)  to improve their 
balance, posture, flexibility and to increase muscle and bone 
strength, and have fun along the way. The fun begins at 
10:30 in heritage hall every Friday morning. For any 
questions and to enroll, please call or email  Shirley Kraft 
973-252-7393, kraconcept@gmail.com 

Jordanôs Eagle project is a Labyrinth for walking prayer. It is located to the left side of our 
church building and offers a wonderful opportunity for prayerful meditation and reflection. 

SILVER AND GOLD  
WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS  

Couples, were you married in 1966 or 1991? You are warmly 
invited to celebrate your 25th or 50th Wedding Anniversary with 
the Church of Paterson. Bishop Serratelli will be the main celebrant 
at Mass at St. Peter the Apostle Church, Parsippany on:  
Sunday, November 6, 2016 at 4:00pm. 
 
Arrangements can be made by contacting the parish office. 
Registrations will be accepted through Monday, October 24, 2016. 
Information will be sent from the Office of Family Life once your 
registration has been processed. Congratulations on this joyous 
occasion. 

PARISH WELCOME 
ORIENTATION MEETING 

St. Matthew’s Parish is gifted with an increasing number of 

new people coming forth wanting to join our community. 
What a blessing this is! It shows the hunger people have to 
grow in their relationship with Christ and to become 
members of a faith community. It likewise shows that the 
spirit of our parish draws people to us. We are truly gifted to 
receive new people with their unique gifts and talents to 
build up the Body of Christ in our midst. 
If you would like to register at St. Matthews, after Mass, 
please introduce yourself to Fr. Dan, Deacon Ed or Deacon 
Rich and ask them for a Pre-registration card. After your 

card is received by the Parish Office, you will be sent a 
Welcome Letter and full Registration form; which you will 
return when you attend the New Parishioner Welcome 
Meeting, or if you wish, a home visit can be set up. 
St. Matthews has found that this new process will enable 
parishioners to be welcomed into our Parish Family while 
also presenting Fr. Dan the opportunity to get to know you 
and your family. By taking the time and effort in helping 
people to know and understand about the various ministries 
offered, we are confident that new parishioners will be 

encourage to become active in St. Matthew’s parish life. The 
next Welcome Meeting is Monday, October 3rd at 
7:30PM.  

CROSSING THE GOAL  

Leading Men to the Cross—2016 Men’s Conference 

Presented by the Diocese of Paterson. Join us to 

hear these great speakers and celebrate Mass with 

Bishop Serratelli.  

Saturday, October 15, 2016 8:30AM-1PM  

205 Madison Ave, Madison NJ  

Tickets, Adults $20/Students $10 

To register visit www.insidethe walls.org 
Speakers: Danny Abramowicz: Former NFL Receiver, 

Peter Herbeck: VP and Director of Missions for Renewal 

Ministries & Pete Burak: Director of i.d.9:16, the outreach of 

Renewal Ministries 



OCTOBER THE MONTH OF THE ROSARY  

The Rosary is Christocentric setting for the entire life of Jesus Christ, the passion, death, resurrection and glory. Of course, the 

Rosary honors and contemplates Mary too, and rightly so, for the same reason that the Liturgical Year does likewise: "Because of 

the mission she received from God, her life is most closely linked with the mysteries of Jesus Christ, and there is no one who has 

followed in the footsteps of the Incarnate Word more closely and with more merit than she."  Meditation on this cycle of Joyful, 

Sorrowful, Glorious and Luminous Mysteries makes the Rosary not only "a breviary or summary of the Gospel and of Christian 

life," but also a compendium of the Liturgical Year. 

 

Come Pray with us every Tuesday night at 7:00 pm in the Church.   

During the month of October we will pray for:   

our country- the upcoming election and for our government leaders,  as well as 

peace and the end of terrorism. 

AN EVENING FOR CAREGIVERS 
MENTAL HEALTH AND YOU 

Whether you are caring  for a loved one with mental illness 

or are yourself feeling overwhelmed and sad, come join this 

special interactive presentation by the Mental Health Assoc. 

of Morris County’s Mental Health Players.  

¶ Community mental health providers will also be available 

to share information and resources.  

     Date: Wednesday, Nov. 9, 2016 

     Time: 5:30-6:30PM: Mingle, enjoy a light dinner and 

 visit the resource tables.  

     6:00-7:15PM: Presentation and Q&A 

     7:15-7:30PM : Resource Tables  

      Place: The Frelinghuysen Arboretum-Haggerty 

 Education Center, 335 East Hanover Ave.  

Glorious Mysteries 

Resurrection 

Ascension 

Descent of the Holy Spirit 

Assumption 

Coronation of Mary 

 

Luminous Mysteries 

Baptism of Jesus in the Jordan 

Manifestation of Jesus at the Wedding at 

Cana 

Proclamation of the Kingdom of God 

Transfiguration of Jesus 

Institution of the Eucharist 

Joyful Mysteries 

Annunciation 

Visitation  

Nativity of Christ 

Presentation of the Christ Child in the Temple 

Finding of the Christ Child in the Temple 

  

Sorrowful Mysteries 

Agony in the Garden  

Scourging at the Pillar 

Crowning with Thorns  

Carrying of the Cross  

Crucifixion 

T'ai Chi Chih 
Coming to St. Matthews 

T'ai Chi Chih is a set of 19 movements and one pose 
completely focused on the development of an intrinsic 
energy called chi.  T'ai Chi Chih is done softly and gently 
and requires no special athletic ability or dexterity and can 
be done standing or from a seated position. 
 

Benefits of T'ai Chi Chih include:  
Increased physical energy and stamina 
Improved balance and coordination  
Enhanced mental concentration, clarity and creativity 
Strengthened immune system 
Regulated blood pressure 
 

Come for a demonstration on October 18 at 10:30. 
There will be eight classes on Tuesdays starting November 
1, at 10:30. To enroll for the demonstration and for details of 
the classes, please call Shirley Kraft 973-252-7393 

ANNOUNCING A NEW LEADERSHIP CONCEPT FOR ST. MATTHEWS 
In a number of our Pastoral Council sessions, 2015-2016, we read and discussed a book entitled “Divine Renovation” by Fr. 
James Mallon which led us to look deeply into the life of our parish. Many of the ideas offered confirmed what we are already 
about but some of the ideas truly challenged us. 
One of those areas that challenged us was the question of how we should go about setting and living a long range vision for our 
community. Another area involved extending leadership roles. To explore these areas of concern we are dedicated to revamp our 
Pastoral Council which, as you know, has historically served in an advisory capacity to the Pastoral Staff. If we are to follow the 
model set forth by Fr. Mallon we need to move in a new direction by creating a larger and more diverse Parish Leadership Team. 
This PLT will consist of the present Pastoral Council members and other members of our parish community many of whom are 
involved in leadership and the Pastoral Staff. 
 
We also felt it important to move  beyond  four ninety minute weeknight meetings to a more extended format to  meet three times 
yearly on a weekend spot for an extended time that would enable us more time for discussion and action. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LAST CALL—HAITI FOOD DRIVE  
Please remember to pick out a card and donate funds towards an item for the Haiti Food Drive by this weekend 
Oct.1st & 2nd . The items needed are on display in the Gathering Space. You can make your checks payable to 
Missionaries of the Poor and attach the card to your donation so we know what to purchase. Item will be 
purchased in bulk from a supplier and everything will be loaded on a container and shipped to Haiti. Thank you 
all for your support over the years. again. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION  
 

BAPTISM: Families are requested to contact the Parish Office for details on pre-baptismal instruction and date of Baptism. 

FAITH FORMATION: Faith Formation for children kindergarten thru 11th grade takes place on Sundays, (Confirmation 

Sunday evenings) Please contact Moira Dziomba at 862-251-4129 with any questions.  

LOW GLUTEN EUCHARIST: As a reminder, for those parishioners or visitors who have Celiac Disease or have an allergy 

to gluten in food products, we offer gluten–free hosts for Eucharist. If you desire to receive this host, we ask that you notify the 

Deacon at least 5 minutes before Mass in order that we can prepare for the special host for the Mass. 

HAITI RELIEF SERVICES: To help support relief services in Haiti you can reach out to Catholic Relief Services by calling 

888-277-7575 or info@crs.org. Catholic Relief Services can be found at 228 W. Lexington St., Baltimore, Maryland, 21203-7090. 

HOSPITAL BOUND-MINISTRY TO THE SICK: If you or any of your family members are currently in the hospital or will be 

going into the hospital please let the parish know so we can visit. Because of the privacy laws, the hospitals cannot notify 

parishes of incoming patients.  

MARRIAGE: Arrangements are usually made one year in advance. Please contact the Parish Office for an appointment. 

NEW PARISHIONERS: If you are new to St. Matthew’s or have been coming to Mass for a while now, we ask that you stop by 

and speak to Fr. Dan, or our Deacons to talk about becoming part of our parish family. Registration forms can be found in the 

Gathering Space; and can be filled out and put in the gold mailbox outside the office door—or you can call Terry Shaw at 973-

584-1101 ext. 205 and she will mail you a registration form. There are many wonderful happenings going on at St. Matthews and 

we want to make sure all our parishioners are in the know!   

RECONCILIATION: The Sacrament of Reconciliation will be celebrated each Saturday from 4:15-4:45PM before the 

evening Liturgy or by appointment at another time. 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION (RCIA): RCIA prepares adolescents and adults for Baptism and full Communion into the 

Catholic Church. Please call the office for more information. 

THE EUCHARIST AT HOME: Holy Communion may be brought to the home of any person permanently or temporarily 

homebound. For the confined, the elderly and/or shut-in, be they at home or in the hospital, the staff of our parish makes calls to 

homes and hospitals each month. Please inform the office, 973-584-1101, to have your name added to the list.  

VISITATION: Do you know someone who needs a visit, a phone call or just a kind note from his/her parish priest? Maybe 

it’s someone who has been away from the Church for a while or someone that has been turned off or offended by the Church? 

Email or call the parish office, 973-584-1101, so we can extend the healing hand of the Lord to them! All information will be kept 

confidential. 

 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE AT ASSUMPTION 
COLLEGE FOR SISTERS, DENVILLE 

SPRING 2017 SEMESTER (January 9-May 9) 
Applicants must possess a Masters Degree in the discipline.  Send 
resume to president@acs350.org by October 15. 
 
FA 101 Fine Arts Appreciation (World Music)  3 credits—This 
umbrella course consists of three abbreviated classes which may be 
taken separately for one credit. Classes have been offered in 
Drawing, Ceramics, Dance, World Music, and Theater. These are 
general courses. Field trips to various museums and performance 
venues often complement the classes.      
 
Hi 102 World Civilization II 3 credits- Beginning with the 
European Renaissance and its effect on other parts of the world, this 
class continues the themes of cultural developments initiated in 
World Civilization I. World-wide interactions increase as 
transportation and communication methods grow allowing both 
positive and negative interactions between cultures and peoples 
leading up to the mass communications of today. 

CASA  

Do you want to make a lasting difference in a child’s life?  You 
can speak up for abused and neglected children in our 
community by becoming a CASA volunteer. 

Court Appointed Special Advocates of Morris and Sussex Counties, 
Inc. (CASA) is a non-profit organization whose mission is to be a 
strong voice for the best interests of vulnerable children who have 
been removed from their homes or are under court supervision due 
to abuse, neglect or abandonment. We recruit, train and supervise 
community volunteers to be advocates, mentors and champions for 
each child on their journey to a safe, permanent and nurturing home.  

This is a great opportunity for parishioners of St. Matthew’s to help 
vulnerable children right here in our own backyard.  Our volunteers 
come from all walks of life and are compassionate and dedicated 
individuals. If you are interested in becoming an advocate for a child 
in need, or would just like to learn more about our organization and 
ways you can help, please reach out to parishioner Chris Schuette, 
Assistant Director at CASA or visit the CASA  website at 
www.casamsc.org.   Chris can be reached directly at 201-274-9353.   

mailto:president@acs350.org
http://www.casamsc.org

